
 
 

Today is Census Action Day! Why is this Important to 

Plainfield? We MUST be COUNTED or we will lose millions of 

dollars in federal funding that provide necessary programs 

and resources for our COMMUNITY. 

We need your HELP - contact your friends and family and 

ask if they have completed the #2020census. Here are a 

couple of keys talking points: 

- It's safe. No information provided will be shared with any 

government office 

- It only take a few minutes 

- Can be completed 3 ways - online at 

www.2020census.gov, by phone at 844-330-2020 for English 

and 844-468-2020 for Spanish or by mail 

- The census impacts federal funds for our schools, social 

security, roads, health care 

- The Census doesn't just COUNT, it makes a DIFFERENCE! 

 

 

www.2020census.gov

